
New Carrier Roller Design for GT1175 Sliding Doors 
 
Carrier Rollers on the GT-1175 Automatic Sliding Door System have been redesigned for ease of assembly 
and field adjustment. This change affects all models of GT-1175 with the exception of telescopic models 
which use a smaller diameter roller assembly.  The new rollers will be in production soon and are a direct 
replacement for rollers currently in use. 
 
The hex head bolt, lock washer and nut on the old style roller have been replaced with an Allen head  
setscrew and serrated locknut  as shown below. 
 
To adjust the new rollers the following tools are required:  7/32” Allen wrench 

         11/16” Box end wrench 
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Both the new and old rollers will have the same part number: 11-10733 

Allen head setscrew 

Old Style Roller    New Style Roller 

Serrated locknut 


